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Sabbatical Questionnaire 

Dear Friend, 
 
Congratulations! We think it is awesome that you are taking advantage of the opportunity to 
take a sabbatical! 

There are times that God may want to use sabbatical to reach into a person’s life and minister 
to things that might be hidden within us below the surface. 

With this possibility in mind, we have designed a questionnaire to explore your inner life, 
relationships, stress level personal development and marriage (if applicable). We want you 
to know that these are confidential between you and the TDC Care Team and will not be 
seen by anyone in your mission. 

Please fill out the questionnaire no sooner than a month or two before you begin your 
sabbatical, as we want the information to be current. If you are married, please fill out the 
questionnaire separately. Once you have returned the questionnaire to us, someone from 
the Care Team will get in touch with you to set up a Sabbatical Staff Care Interview. 

Please return your questionnaire to: TDC@navigators.org 
 

 
As a result of your Sabbatical Staff Care Interview, the Care specialist will write up a 
summary of the things that were talked about and highlight any recommendations. It may be 
that you may want to incorporate any suggestions that were made into your sabbatical plan. 
A copy of this summary will be sent to you. You should know there are often no areas of 
need that come out of this interview. 

We look forward to serving you on your sabbatical journey. 
 

In His Unfailing Love, 
 

Jim Lee 
 
TDC Care Initiatives Director 

Please let us know the approximate beginning and end dates of your sabbatical. 


